INFORMATION AND UPDATES SUMMER / FALL 2022

Bulk Collection

Friday, September 16, 2022 7:00 AM -3:00 PM
Saturday, September 17,2022 7:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Greene Township will provide dumpsters for residents to unload their bulky items.
Residents should expect to unload their ownitemsinto the equipment provided. Township
personnel may assist residents with their items. A bulky item is an item that will not fit in
your garbage container or weighs more than 50 Ibs. Construction material will NOT be
accepted. We will be accepting up to 8 tires per household per day. No return visits.

The collection will be at the Township Complex located at 1145 Garver Lane,
Chambersburg, PA 17202 in the village of Scotland. This service is provided to the residents
(not commercial business) of Greene Township from the Supervisors.

Composting Facility will be CLOSED during Bulk Days

Brush & Leaf Collection

Greene Township will be commencing brush and leaf collection this fall beginning on the
following dates:

Brush: Monday, October 17
Leaves: Monday, November 7

Dates are subject to change. Please check our website as dates approach.

Emergency Medical Services Subscription

It is possible that the EMS department you subscribe to may not be the one that arrives at
your home. The EMS department you subscribe to may be committed to another incident.
Inthis case another department will respond to your emergency. That department may not
honor the neighboring department's subscription and require you to pay for service.

If you have questions on coverage, Greene Township Emergency Management
recommends that you contact the agency that sent you the EMS Subscription Program
information. EMS agenciesthat have primary response in Greene Township:

Fayetteville EMS Penn State Health Life Lion LLC
717-352-3131 (Formerly Geisinger EMS)

Chambersburg Fire Department 717-763-2108 option #2

717-251-2428 (Billing Department) Pleasant Hall Volunteer Fire Department
717-532-5155

Grants Available for Nonprofit Organizations

The Greene Township Board of Supervisors, as part of the ARPA funding received from the
Federal Government, is providing mini-grant opportunities for nonprofit organizations
located in Greene Township. Fundingislimited and grants are available up to a maximum of
$25,000.

Any applying nonprofit organization must provide proof of 501 (c) 3 nonprofit tax exempt
status and provide a service to the residents of Greene Township. The application can be
accessed on the Township website. The application must be submitted prior to December
31,2022. www.twp.greene.franklin.pa.us
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